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Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS – TUESDAY 29TH NOVEMBER  

We have arranged for Tempest Photography to come into school on Tuesday 29th November to 
take individual portraits of all the pupils. 

Following the introduction of the data protection laws (General Data Protection Regulation: GDPR) 
we need your permission for Tempest to market the final photographs to you. 

If you would like the opportunity to review and buy the photograph(s) taken, please click on the link 
below and complete the online form by Friday 18th November.  

https://forms.office.com/r/11ZeeyM5GV 

Alternatively, you can email your consent to admin@medeshamstedeacademy.org   

If we don’t have your permission, Tempest will still take a portrait photo of your child, so that we can 
update our school records, however, they will not be able to market the photograph to you, to 
enable you to review and buy, if you wish. 

If you have siblings, that both attend our school, then we will make arrangements that they can be 
photographed together, on the day.  

Proofs of the photos will be sent home a few days later and you will have 7 days from receipt to 
place your order with the school. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Miss C Smith 
Principal 
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